
 
 
 

TOWN OF NEW DURHAM 
BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

PUBLIC HEARING 
May 18, 2017 

7:00 PM 
NEW DURHAM TOWN HALL  

4 Main Street 

 New Durham, NH 03855 

 

 The Town of New Durham, Board of 
Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing, pursuant to 
HB329, the bill addressing the ratification of 
voting results from Town voting session that was 
postponed due to the severe weather of March 

14th, 2017.   

 

The Board will accept public input regarding the 
ratification of all actions, votes and proceedings 
held at any session that was scheduled to take 
place on March 14th, 2017 and was postponed 
due to weather and subsequently held on March 
16th, 2017.   

 

Posted: May 5, 2017 

Scott D. Kinmond, Town Administrator 
 

NOTICE 


